

SANDOVAL COUNTY ETHICS BOARD NOTICE OF SCHEDULED MEETING FOR DECEMBER 2, 2021 AT 4:00 PM

Governor Michelle Lujan Grisham has amended the Public Health Emergency Order declaring that all individuals are required to wear masks and social distance while in attendance. The meeting may be viewed online at www.sandovalcountynm.gov. Public comment will be taken in person and online at: http://sandovalcountynm.gov/public-comment-ethics board/

The Sandoval County Ethics Board will convene at 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 2, 2021, in the County Commission Chambers, County Administration Building, 1500 Idalia Road, Bernalillo, NM.

An Agenda may be found at least 72 hours prior to the meeting at https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/commission/sccmeetings/

Public Comment may be made up to the time of the meeting. The public may leave comments at https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/public-comment-ethics-board/ For more Information, call the County Attorney's Office at (505) 867-7507.

NOTICE TO PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES:

If you have any questions or need accommodations to access the internet to view this meeting, please contact the County Attorney's Office at (505) 867-7507 as soon as possible.